
October 26, 2015 
 
Dear Choir Members and Parents, 
 
As a gesture of thankfulness, the OSLS choir performs with the Worship Band 
at Our Savior Lutheran Church once each semester.  This opportunity was 
mentioned in the choir welcome letter and students were informed before 
break of this event in November.  
 
We will sing this Sunday, November 1, at the 10:45am service.  
 
This is a voluntary activity for students, but one that I believe is a blessing for 
the congregation and for the choir. 
 
Dress code:  Girls --Dresses should be a flattering length, just above the knee 
and have at least a 1” strap or sleeves; dress slacks are acceptable with a 
dressy blouse.  Boys – Dress slacks or shorts and aloha shirts or a button-
down dress shirt is recommended.  Shoes should be clean (gym shoes are fine 
if they are clean!) 
 
Please indicate whether you will be attending this activity by e-mailing me: 
momika3391@gmail.com  or by returning this form by Wednesday, Oct. 28. 
 
Thank you! 
Blessings in Jesus, 
Nancy Gowen 
 
____ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _____ 
 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________   
 
___ Yes, I will be attending the 10:45 a.m. worship service November 1, 2015. 
 
 
___ No, I will not be attending the 10:45 a.m. worship service November 1, 
2015. 

mailto:momika3391@gmail.com

